
Thorn Grove Gazette 
Friday 14th July 2023 

Dear Thorn Grove Families,  

Welcome to this week’s edition of Thorn Grove Gazette. On Tuesday we received the SATs results for our 

Year 6 children and we could not be prouder. Their progress and achievements are superb and are 

testament to their hard work, commitment and determination. I would also like to thank the staff team who 

have taught and nurtured these children from their first day of school.  

Today you will receive your child’s annual report and I hope you enjoy reading about their achievements 

as much as I have. The report will contain information about your child’s attainment, effort grades and 

curriculum coverage.  

Have a lovely weekend 

Miss Vose 

Weekly Attendance  

Key Dates  

Mon 17th Jul - Y6 Robinwood 

Fri 21st Jul - Y6 Summer Production 

Thurs 27th Jul - Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Last Day of Term 

 
On Thursday 27th July our children will finish for the summer holidays. For our Year 6 children, 
this is more than simply finishing for the summer; they finish their educational journey at Thorn 
Grove. To celebrate this special occasion we would like the whole school to say goodbye. 
Therefore, children in Nursery to Year 5 will finish at their normal time but we will keep hold of 
Year 6 for 5 minutes more. The Year 6 children will then leave through their 
normal exit to a huge fanfare from everyone at school. There will be music, 
balloons and confetti galore! Please join us in sending our Year 6 children on 
their merry way by assembling on the Key Stage 2 playground for 3:20pm 

School Dinners  

Please can I ask parents to pre order meals 

using Lunch Hound. This will help reduce 

wasted time in school and maximise learning 

time.  

This week’s 

 Star of the Week 



 

Fun at the Farm  

On Wednesday our Nursery and Reception children went on a trip to Cockfields farm. Here they 

were able to hold a variety of animals and talk about what animals need and how we look after 

them. The children behaved impeccably and were an absolute credit to our school and their 

families.  

 


